[image: image1.png]DEFRA

Department for
Environment,
Food & Rural Affairs




	
	Zone 5/D13, Ashdown House, 123 Victoria Street, London, SW1E 6DE

	
	Telephone:
	020 7082 8612
	GTN:
	3544 8612

	
	Direct line:
	
	FAX:
	020 7082 8618

	
	E-mail:
	jeremy.grove@defra.gsi.gov.uk



	
	Your reference:
	

	
	Our reference:
	


	
	21 October 2005


Dear Colleague

Experimental STATISTICS of carbon dioxide emissions for local authority areas

I am writing to inform you of the publication by Defra of the results of a project we commissioned from Netcen to produce an experimental set of statistics of carbon dioxide emissions for local authority (and hence, by addition, Government Office Region) areas in the UK.

The results are available via the Defra e-Digest of Environmental Statistics here:

http://www.defra.gov.uk/environment/statistics/globatmos/galocalghg.htm.

These estimates are based mainly on the combination of information from the UK National Atmospheric Emissions Inventory with recent DTI experimental estimates of local energy consumption. The intention was to produce a set of nationally consistent estimates for use primarily as a tool by local bodies working on carbon accounting as part of strategies to tackle carbon emissions. As clearly noted in the results, the estimates have certain limitations and need to be used with caution. Nevertheless we consider they should provide a useful additional source of reference to those working in the field. 

Feedback on these trial results would be welcome, in order to help give direction to any possible future work.

Please forward this link to any other colleagues you think may be interested in these results.

Yours faithfully

Jeremy Grove

Environment Statistics and Indicators Division
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